
Thank   you   all   so   much   for   a   wonderful   live   week!   We   have   had   such   great   feedback   that   we  
want   to   keep   going!   
 
So   here   is   the   plan…  
The   class   &   link   spreadsheet   will   be   updated   with   new   zoom   links.   These   links   will   now   be   your  
specific   class   link   for   the   remainder   of   our   zoom   classes.   Zoom   has   now   implemented   new  
security   measures   so   you    may    be   asked   to   input   a   password.   Our   password   for   ALL   of   our  
classes   will   be    [in   your   email]  
 
[The   Live   Class   spreadsheet   with   links   has   been   emailed   to   you!]  
 
Below   you   will   find   the   updated   at-a-glance   live   class   schedule.   This   schedule   will   be   for   next  
week,    April   13th   -   16th   and   then   again   April   27th   -   30th .   We   will    not    be   going   live   with   our   full  
class   schedule   during   the   week   of   April   20th-   24th   (what   would   have   been   our   April   Break   week)  
however   we   will   still   be   adding   video   classes   as   well   as   offering   some   other   fun   activities   and  
fun   live   events   -   stay   tuned!  
 
I   also   wanted   to   take   a   minute   to   touch   upon   the   recent   updates   to   Maine   school   closures.  
Although   we   take   school   closures   into   consideration   and   will   absolutely   follow   state   guidelines,  
we   will   not   be   making   our   decisions   regarding   upcoming   virtual   vs   in-studio   classes   for   the  
remainder   of   the   year   at   this   time.   As   mentioned   in   previous   correspondence,   unlike   a   school  
which   brings   together   hundreds   if   not   thousands   of   people,   we   have   the   ability   to   hold   1   class   at  
a   time   which   could   mean   a   potential   of   only   ~15   people   in   the   building   at   a   time.   Along   with  
other   precautions   and   cleaning   measures,   our   studio   could   fit   into   potential   upcoming   state  
guidelines.   So   we   will   just   wait   and   see!   That   is   not   to   say   that   I   am   not   planning   for   all   potential  
scenarios,   I   certainly   am,   I   am   just   taking   this   week   by   week   (if   not   day   by   day!)   and   will  
prepare,   adjust   and   provide   accordingly!  
 
I   hope   you   and   your   family   are   all   doing   well   and   have   some   fun   plans   for   this   weekend’s  
holiday!   Thank   you   again   for   your   continued   support…   seeing   your   children   dance,   even   if   in   a  
tiny   box   on   a   screen,   is   bringing   a   lot   of   joy   to   their   classmates   and   teachers!   
 
Health   &   Happiness,  
Michelle  
 

 


